
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD RECALL NOTICE 

 

Ceres Enterprises Ltd  

 

Organic Hulled Tahini (18kg)   

Batch No: RE2022-00135, RE2022-00050-1, ORG-3789-211-1 

 

Organic Hulled Tahini (bulk dispensed) 

Purchased between 13 July 2022 and 10 March 2023 

  

Organic Unhulled Tahini (18kg)  

Batch No: ORG-3789-211-2, RE2022-00050-2 

 

Organic Unhulled Tahini (bulk dispensed) 

Purchased between 9 June 2022 and 10 March 2023 
 

 

Attention customers 

 

Ceres Enterprises Ltd  is recalling the above products due to the possible 

presence of Salmonella.  

 

If you have purchased these products, do not consume. There have been no 
reports of illness, however if you have consumed these products and have any 

concerns about your health, seek medical advice.  

 

Please return the products to this store for a full refund. 

 

Ceres Enterprises Ltd wishes to apologise to our customers for any inconvenience 
that this may cause. 

 

Ceres Enterprises Ltd 
09 574 0373  
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